JOHN DEERE

March 9, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter certifies that Nortrax — Great Lakes, Inc. is the only authorized dealer of John
Deere construction and forestry equipment in Columbus, Ohio. If you have any
questions regarding this information, please contact me at 309-912-1395.

Thank you,
Angela Johanningmeier
Territory Sales Manager




